NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the San Marcos Unified School District ("School
District") will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as is
practical on April 16, 2019 to allow for public comment prior to consideration of
adoption of a resolution which would approve a "School Facilities Needs
Analysis” for consideration of Alternative School Fees (Sections 65995.5 and
65995.7 of the Government Code) ("Analysis") prepared for the School District by
Cooperative Strategies, LLC. The public hearing will be at the Governing Board
meeting room located at 255 Pico Avenue Suite 250, San Marcos, CA 92069.

If adopted by the Board of Trustees, the Resolution and the Analysis would
authorize the imposition of the Alternative No. 2 and Alternative No. 3 school
impact mitigation fees on new residential development within the School District
as permitted by Senate Bill 50, Chapter 407 of the Statues of 1998. The Analysis
can be reviewed during the public review period of March 15, 2019, through
April 16, 2019 at the offices of San Marcos Unified School District, located at 255
Pico Avenue, Suite 250, San Marcos, CA 92069, Monday through Friday from
8:00 am through 4:00 pm. Copies may also be purchased from the same office.
The Board of Trustees will respond to written comments on the Analysis at or
before the public hearing.

Any questions regarding the Analysis or the public hearing should be directed to
Tova K. Corman at (760) 290-2650.



